
 

 

 

 
 

CIRCULAR 

Subject: Guidelines for Birthday Celebrations at STEM School 

 

Dear Parents, 

Warm greetings from STEM School! 

Birthdays are cherished moments in a child’s life, and at STEM School, we take 

joy in celebrating them in a meaningful and memorable way. 

To make the day special: 

• The birthday child will be invited on stage during the morning assembly, 

where the entire school comes together to sing birthday wishes for them. 

• Children celebrating their birthday may come to school in neat, 

colourful/new clothes instead of the regular uniform. 

• Distribution of chocolates, stationery items, gifts, or even small candies 

is strictly not allowed. 

We kindly request your support in helping us maintain this thoughtful practice. 

Please encourage your child to embrace this simple, joyful celebration as a 

moment of gratitude and togetherness. 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

 

Regards, 

STEM School 

 

Date: July 4, 2025 


